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Subject:
‘Conservation Accomplishments & Goals in the Merrymeeting Bay & Lower Kennebec Area’
Speaker:    
Chris Fichtel, Maine Coast Heritage Trust
When:

Wednesday, May 10th at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Bridge Academy, Rte. 127, Dresden
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay [FOMB] on Wednesday, April 12th at 7pm for the last presentation of the FOMB 05-06 Speaker Series. This presentation, ‘Conservation Accomplishments & Goals in the Merrymeeting Bay & Lower Kennebec Area’ will feature Chris Fichtel, Project Manager at the Maine Coast Heritage Trust.
Residential and commercial real estate development continues unabated in the Merrymeeting Bay area threatening wildlife habitat and open space that many residents greatly enjoy. There have however been many important conservation accomplishments in the area driven by local land conservation organizations including Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, Brunswick-Topsham Land Trust, Lower Kennebec Regional Land Trust, and Phippsburg Land Trust, in cooperation with The Nature Conservancy, Maine Coast Heritage Trust, state and federal wildlife agencies and local property owners.

The Merrymeeting Bay-Lower Kennebec is an area of international importance known for its rare plants, migratory waterfowl, anadromous fish species and bald eagles. It is considered a state and federal priority region for habitat protection and issues such as erosion, sedimentation, toxic contamination, tax reform, fishery restoration, sustainable agriculture, global warming and development are all tied to the need for land protection.  
Learn from Chris Fichtel about area conservation successes as well as needs and also more about what individuals can do to help our area conservation legacy including the use of such relatively common tools as conservation easements and acquisition and such less common tools as charitable remainder trusts and bequests. Land conservation can make good economic sense, can provide benefits to municipalities and individuals as well as our wildlife and is more important now than ever.
The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia. Additional help is provided from the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy and the Dresden Public Library.
The FOMB Outside 2006 Series will begin shortly and feature a variety of walks and paddles starting with the annual Bay Cleanup on May 13th and followed by a Chop Creek paddle on June 10.
To receive more information on Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net. 
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